
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 11th October 2022 

 

RE: Year 7 Settling-In Evening 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 7 students will soon have completed their first Module of Pembroke life and they have settled well 

into the routines and structures of secondary education.  We would like to invite parents to a short 

meeting with their child’s Form Tutor on the evening of Thursday 20th October.  Appointments can be 

made between 4:30pm – 7pm. 

 

Meetings will last for 5 minutes and will cover the positive attributes your child has shown in the first 

Module; work towards displaying the five Pembroke Values of Wisdom, Curiosity, Generosity, Passion 

and Courage; how well the three rules of Be Ready, Be Safe and Be Respectful are being followed; any 

strategies that could be employed as a student at Pembroke; and how parents can support at home.  

Specific subject feedback will not be discussed in this meeting, although the Form Tutors will be able to 

communicate back to subject areas with any queries if necessary. 

 

Members of the SEND Team, Senior Leadership Team and myself as Head of Year will also be available 

to meet should you require.  Please indicate when replying if you would like a conversation with any of 

these members of staff. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on the evening.  Please book via the following link, choosing your 

child’s Form Tutor from the drop down list and the time for your appointment.  Please ensure you 

choose October 20th from the calendar. 

 

Booking for Yr7 Settling In Evening  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss K Whelan 

Head of Year 7 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/PrioryPembrokeAcademy1@prioryacademies.co.uk/bookings/

